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I have lived in the great state of Maryland for over 37 years. Thank you for 
this opportunity to testify. 

I am writing in support of these four bills. Election integrity is important in 
this country. These measures are simple to implement. It is an honor to be 
a part of a system that cares enough about the integrity of our voting 
system that our officials want to make sure that only citizens are voting, 
that people are only voting once, and that the person voting is registered to 
do so. It is insulting to minority voters to think that they cannot obtain voter 
ID.  

Thank you.


